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Upcoming Events
Oct. 26 Celebration of Learning 4:30-6:30 ~ Come
and see what your student(s) have been working
on!
Oct. 26 ~ End of Grading Block
Oct. 27 ~ NO School - Staff Day
Nov. 2 ~ Friends of the BWCA Day
Nov. 8 PM ~ Nov. 9 All  Day Student-led
conferences
Nov. 10 ~ NO school
Nov. 16 ~ AIPAC meeting 4-6 PM (schedule change)

Celebration of Learning

We continue to emphasize that we have fewer days in school so
STUDENTS need to make them count. Attendance, showing up as

best they can, and being productive, are important. Being
present in school will promote success in school.  Thanks for your

active participation in your students’ success in school.

Please call (218)444-3130 or email
attendance@voyageursschool.org if your student will be gone

from school for any reason.   Lunch count needs to be
submitted by 8:40 am if your student plans to eat hot lunch.

Thanks!

Come and see the learning that your student(s) have been doing!  
We are celebrating, as a community, from 4:30-6:30 PM today!
Walking tacos will give you an opportunity to eat supper while
here.  Make a point to walk through all our classroom spaces to

see what each grade/group is doing.  You will be amazed!

MS Update:
from Mak

In 6th we have been working on our
English All About Me Project that we are
showcasing on Celebration of Learning
Night. In 7th Grade Social Studies we

have been learning about the American
Revolutionary War. 8th Graders have

been working on geometry and our
How They Croaked Project. We had a

great E-Week last week and are
working on wrapping up our classes.

HS Update:
Monica’s
Advisory

We welcomed our advisory students back from the long MEA break
after an exhausting but transformative E-week. Monica was out the
first two days attending a family wedding in Nashville, but we were

happy to have her back by Wednesday. This week students
registered for their Block 2 classes and book clubs - there are so

many great options this block! We also learned from Shelby about
her experience in the Boundary Waters last year during the student

field trip. It sounded like an incredible adventure that taught
students a lot about teamwork, nature, and conservation. We look
forward to the Friends of the Boundary Waters visit next week to

teach us more about protecting this treasured wilderness area.
Looking ahead, we are excited for our Celebration of Learning

tonight where students will showcase all they learned during Block 1.
In particular, Monica’s PBL class has been diving deep into the issue

of single-use plastics and have created some eye-opening zines
demonstrating their knowledge. It should be a great night bringing

our Block 1 learning full circle.
We can't wait to see what the rest of the year brings! Let the

learning continue!

Haunted House ~ VES
fundraiser at Rail River

Folk School
Join us for a spooooooooky haunted house fundraiser at Rail

River Folk School on Friday, October 27th and Saturday,
October 28th, 6-10pm. We are fundraising for a trip to Florida!
$5 Entry Fee and concessions! Wear your Halloween costume! 

www.voyageursschool.org

Reminder - NO

SCHOOL tomorrow!

Students can access their headrush login

from our website!  Have them show you

what they are working on!
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